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The Lighthouse Schools PARTNERSHIPñA message from the 
Chair of Trustees 

Four years ago we were adding the final pieces in the creation of Lighthouse Schools 
Partnership, at that time a small family of schools.  

Much thinking, consultation and discussion went into the values and ethos for our Trust.  

Deciding on the name was a big deal but agreement on using the word Partnership in the 
name was straightforward.  

Did we ever imagine, fours years on we would have been through the experiences of re-
cent months? Definitely not, but the partnership between schools in our now much big-
ger family has shone through as a great strength, I believe we as a Trust have lived out 
our values and ethos.  
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